From:

Sent: 19 May 2020 11:49

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: 141 Kilburn High Road

Hi,

| natice an application has been made for 141 Kilburn High Road with the aim of turning it
into an ‘Adult Gaming Centre'.

| must admit, when | saw the application | thought it was a joke - Kilburn High Road is
already littered with these type of rem es and is plagued by all the social problems they
bring with them. I live on | - ear two adult gaming centres, and am
constantly saddened by the number of young people in and out who are very often drunk,
on drugs or asking people for spare change.

Surely no sensible council would continue to inflict more of these premises on local
residents or the vulnerable people who frequent them? At what point will Brent Council get
a grip of Kilburn High Road and properly invest to make it an attractive place to shop and
visit, rather than the tatty and intimidating street it is currently?

I strongly object to the application made for 141 Kilburn High Road and hope that the good
sense of Brent Councit will prevail.

Kind regards,



